
HEART AND VASCULAR CENTER 

May 24,2007 

United States Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

RE: Radioactive Materials License #45-25576-01 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The purpose of this letter is to request the following change: 

0 

0 

Please add Theodore Keith, MD and Kenneth Rhinehart, MD as an 
authorized user. 
Please remove Dr. Shekar Kumar as an authorized user. 

Attached please find Dr. Keith and Dr. Rhinehart’s supporting information. Should you 
have questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Lesa Bowman, 
at (336) 719-7892, ext.lO1O. 

Sincerely, 

Behzad Taghlzadeh, MD, FACC 
Radiation Safety Officer- BT Heart and Vascular Center, PLLC 

NMSS/RGNi MATERIALS-002 
WINSTON-SALEM . MOUNT AIRY . GALAX . STUART 

160 K I M E L  FOREST DR., STE. 250 WINSTON-SALEM, NC 27 103 P: 336.765.2500 F: 336.765.2555 WWW.THEHVC.COM 

http://WWW.THEHVC.COM


North Carolina Medical Board 

Registration 
Czrt~ficateREGlSTRATlON REQUIRED 
3804 09/28/2007 

This Is to certify that the physician named below 
has registered with the Board and hes paid the 
registration fee for the year above as required by 
the general statutes of Norlh Carolina, section 
90-15 1 and rules promulgated pursuant thereto 

-hecdore Allen Keith MD 
-icense NO: 15505 

Executive Director 
PO Box 20007 
Raleigh. N.C. 27619-0007 
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H A S  MET T H E  R E Q U I R E M E N T S  OF T H I S  B O A R D  AND IS HEREBY 

DESIGNATED A DIPLOMATE CERTIFIED I N  

T H E  SPECIALTY OF 

I N T E R N A L  M E D I C I N E  

- 091878 
ME 

SEPTEMBER 14, 1983 





This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

&z&g- zrjz&-fs/ 
m h e r e  were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

c] Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number F7 +- 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(See) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


